
July 2021 

 

Dear Seniors and Parents/Guardians, 

 

I hope you are excited to embark on your last year of high school! This is your most important 

year yet!  

My job as the college advisor is to help make this year go as smoothly as possible and to assist 

you in all aspects of the college application process. Throughout the year, I will be sending out a 

plethora of information, starting with today. 

 This packet includes: 

Your Transcript 

Transcript Information 

Diploma Name Slip 

TOPS Information 

 

I am truly excited to work with you this school year! As always, feel free to reach out to me if 

you ever have any questions! We will have a parent meeting at the beginning of the school 

year, and I will be available for individual meetings as well. Have a relaxing rest of your 

summer! 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Andrea M. Rye, MS, PLPC, NCC 

College Advisor 

 


